
From: Snyder, Brett
To: Moorman, Kyle; Rahman, Lamiya
Cc: "bwoodward@cameronlng.com"; Nussdorf, Benjamin; Sweeney, Amy
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: Recent Cameron Application to DOE
Date: Friday, February 07, 2020 1:13:59 PM

I confirm that the effective date for the new order should be June 30, 2020.
Best regards,
Brett A. Snyder | BLANKROME 
1825 Eye Street NW | Washington, D.C. 20006-5403
O: 202.420.2656 | F: 202.379.9027 | bsnyder@blankrome.com

From: Moorman, Kyle <kyle.moorman@hq.doe.gov> 
Sent: Friday, February 7, 2020 10:28 AM
To: Snyder, Brett <BSnyder@BlankRome.com>; Rahman, Lamiya <LRahman@BlankRome.com>
Cc: 'bwoodward@cameronlng.com' <bwoodward@cameronlng.com>; Nussdorf, Benjamin <benjamin.nussdorf@hq.doe.gov>; Sweeney,
Amy <amy.sweeney@hq.doe.gov>
Subject: Recent Cameron Application to DOE
Hi Brett,
Upon reviewing Cameron’s recent short-term application (attached) we noticed that there is a one day gap from the expiration of the

current short-term Cameron Order 3904 (set to expire June 29, 2020) and the requested effective date of July 1, 2020 within the recent
application. (Both documents are attached). Can you confirm if the effective date for the new order should be June 30, 2020 instead of
July 1, 2020?
Respectfully,
Kyle Moorman

********************************************************************************************************

This message and any attachments may contain confidential or privileged information and are only for the use of the intended
recipient of this message. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the Blank Rome LLP or Blank Rome Government
Relations LLC sender by return email, and delete or destroy this and all copies of this message and all attachments. Any
unauthorized disclosure, use, distribution, or reproduction of this message or any attachments is prohibited and may be
unlawful. 
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********************************************************************
This message does not originate from a known Department of Energy email system.
Use caution if this message contains attachments, links or requests for information. 
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